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Select Board Meeting 
55 Main Road/Town Office Building 

7:00 P.M. 
MINUTES OF January 4, 2017 

 
 
 
 
Present:  Eileen Sauvageau, Mark Thibodeau, Jack Cavolick,  
 
Others present Russell Denison- Halifax VT. 
 
 Jack Cavolick opened the meeting at 3:00 pm. 
 
New Business Appoint Animal Control Officer 
 Jack Cavolick informed the Board that he is interested in continuing as the Colrain 

Animal Control Officer. 
  
 MOVED: Mark Thibodeau moved to appoint Jack Cavolick as the Animal 

Control Officer. Eileen Sauvageau seconded. Jack abstained. Voted unanimous. 
 
Unanticipated at time of posting 
 FRCOG-DLTA 
 The FRCOG has sent the annual DLTA request for the Board to read and 

complete, Kevin has also sent the DLTA to the Planning for there input. 
 
 MA. DOT Request 
 There was a discussion on the reimbursement request for the MA. DOT. It was 

decided to approve the request. 
  
 MOVED: Eileen Sauvageau moved to approve the MA. DOT Chapter 90 request 

for reimbursement for the RT.112 engineering in the amount of $29,229.15. Jack 
Cavolick seconded. Voted unanimous. 

   
MOVED: Eileen Sauvageau moved to close the meeting at 3:46, Mark Thibodeau 
seconded. Voted unanimous. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   Accepted by the Board of Selectmen 

   
______________________________ 

 Colleen Worden    Eileen Sauvageau  

Office Clerk 
      ______________________________ 
      Mark Thibodeau 

 

__            _____________________________________ 

Jack Cavolick-Chairman  
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Documents 
 

Franklin Regional Council of Governments-DLTA funds 
 
 MDAR-Animal Control Officer 


